
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
10th May 2024 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
I am thrilled to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! This is a wonderful opportunity for 
your child to discover new books, explore exciting stories, and develop a love for reading. 
 
The Book Fair will be held in the school library from Monday 20th May through to Friday 24th May. Pupils can visit 
before Morning Meeting, at lunchtime, and after school. 
 
At the Book Fair, your child will have access to a wide range of books that cater to all reading levels and interests. 
From classic literature and graphic novels to chapter books and young adult fiction, there is something for everyone. 
Prices start at just £2.99!  
 
By purchasing books at the fair, you are not only encouraging your child to read, but also supporting our school's 
literacy efforts. Up to 60p in every £1 you spend comes back to the school and goes towards new resources and 
books for the library. 
 
Payment options include online payments, or pre-paid gift vouchers. To purchase gift vouchers, please visit 
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers. Alternatively, you can pay for any purchases online by following this 
link: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1338087 
 
For more information about the Book Fair or to browse books, please visit Scholastic's website at 
https://www.scholastic.co.uk/. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in promoting literacy in our school and in supporting your child with their 
reading. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms J. Dennis 
 
Librarian 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
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